

Mon 24/06/2019 16:49

Thames Water Stakeholder newsletter- Focus on dry weather

Message

Thames Water - Summer 2019 Update.pdf

Hi all,

Attached is Thames' latest stakeholder newsletter. We felt that you may be particularly interested in the dry weather section, "Water supply outlook for summer". Please do not hesitate to contact me in the case of any queries.

I am on annual leave for the day tomorrow but will respond on my return to the office, Wednesday 26th June.

For anything urgent, please contact

Many thanks,

Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, RG1 8DB

